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Levering Hospital "-r c., , - License No. 24-15289-01
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ATTN: Mr. Woodrow Lee [L -
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Administrator i;

c=7]@6W,
1734 Ma ket Street M.c% R
Hanniba., MO 63401 \ 4

$
Gentlemen: 'iN j p

Thank you for your letter dated January 28, 1982, informing us of the steps
you have taken to correct the noncompliance which we brought to yout attention
in our letter dated January 26, 1982.

This letter also refers to the telephone conversation between
Mr. W. P. Reichhold of this office and Ms. Geraldine Simpson of your staff on
February 3, 1982, concerning your corrective actions. It is our understanding
that:

1. All your corrective actions were completed by January 28, 1982.

2. Wipe tests of the generator storage area behind the hospital will be
performed weekly.

3. To ensure continued compliance, a review of your survey results will be
performed quarterly by your consultant.

If our understanding of your corrective actions is incorrect, please contact
W. P. Reichhold or D. G. Wiedeman at 312-932-2500.

We will examine these matters during a future inspection.

Your cooperation with us is appreciated.

Sincerely, ,fi

.$
D. G. Wiedeman, Acting Chief
Materials Radiation Protection
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